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IATA Lithium Transportation New Part Number Update 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by VARTA that due to new regulations regarding airfreight shipments which came into 
effect from 1

st
 April, Lithium-ion batteries must comply with a state of charge (SoC) not beyond 30% of their 

rated capacity.   
 
In order to meet the ≤30% requirement, other factors regarding shelf-life and meeting the supply chain had to 
be taken into consideration for air shipment.  As a result new order codes for the CellPac LITE product range 
have now been released for select parts which don’t meet this requirement.  Below is a summary table of the 
old and new part numbers which will change with immediate effect. 
 
  

OLD Part Number 
(50%) 

Description 
New Part Number 

(30%) 

56637201014 1/LIC18650-26 HC 
PCM S WC 

56637201016 

56637502013 2S/LIC18650-26 HC 
PCM S WC 

56637502016 

56637502014 2P/LIC18650-26 HC 
PCM S WC 

56637502017 

56429201015 1/LIP103450 SC 
PCM S WC 

56429201016 

 
 
Further information from VARTA regarding these changes is attached separately. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments aware of this change to 
prevent disruption to your production schedule.  

 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


